July 5,2018

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 7:55pm, with the
following members present: Commission Chairman Barry Levey, Commission Members Judy Kerns and
Matt Hull and Town Administrator Rick Bishop

Minutes for June, 2018 were read and approved.
General Fund Report was $83,854.50.

Mr. Levey gave an update of the tank insulation project. He said that the preconstruction meeting will be
held by conference call. Mr. Bishop said a time has yet to be scheduled, but should be some time the week
of July 9.

Mr. Levey discussed the Antietam Waterline replacement and extension project. Mr. Bishop said that he
was waiting for a response from DNR as to whether a narrative appraisal would be sufficient for the ROW.
Mr. French asked if the plans for the waterline and sewer were done. Mr. Levey said he is waiting for the
blessing of Washington County on the plans.

Meeting adjourned at 8:14pm.
Submitted,

Richard Bishop
Town Administrator



